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April 7, 2021
To: Genoa Township Zoning Commission
From: Anthony Caito, Fire Marshal
RE: 7562 Lewis Center Road additional access

Mr. Shaffer,

Pursuant to the Ohio Fire Code Section 503.1.2, the fire department is requiring an
additional access for 7562 Lewis Center Road.

(b) 503.1.2 Additional access. The fire code official is
authorized to require more than one fire apparatus access

road based on the potential for impairment of a single road

by vehicle congestion, condition of terrain, climatic conditions
or other factors that could limit access.

Currently, the existing property is served by a single entry and exit driveway. Our
concern is that the additional traffic in this area would hinder our response in the
time of an emergency. Thus, we agree with the originally proposed access road
that would intersect with Worthington Road. We have no opinion of where the
access roadway would intersect on to Worthington Road.

Sincerely,

) ) o

Anthony Caito
Fire Marshal
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